
 

 

  

Monday 24th January 2022 
 

 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Re: Positive Case of Covid-19 in Year 4 
  
We are writing to inform you that there has been a confirmed positive case of 
Covid- year. 
  
Due to current Government guidelines, your child is no longer required to isolate 
and must still attend school. However, as a matter of caution we do suggest that 
you obtain a Lateral Flow Device (LFD) test kit and test your child as soon as 
possible.  
 
Please note that a LFD should only be done whilst your child does not have any 
symptoms. 
 
If your child displays any symptoms of Covid-19, you must book them in for a full 
PCR test straight away and inform the school of the results.  The symptoms are: 
  

·         A high temperature 
·         A new continuous cough 
·         A loss or change in sense of smell and/or taste 
 
 

You can book a test online at https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test. 
  
Further information and advice on how and when to isolate can be found on the 
NHS website: https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/ 
  
Kind regards, 
  
 
 
 
Mrs P Bild 
Head of School 
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